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2nd Quarter Awards Day 

Black History Month Program 

On Thursday, February 27th, Washington Elementary had a Black
History Month Production. Students from all grade levels

represented achievements of African American individuals through
music, dance, poetry and much more! Some of the highlights

included 3rd grade girls performing an African dance, 4th grade
representing hip hop and poetry, and 5th grade doing tumbling. We
also had the cheer team from Smith High School perform. Students

were very proud of themselves having a great performance. 

Awards day is a great way to celebrate our current
success in school with our grades and character.

Awards day helps motivate us and feel celebrated.

Kindergarten Visits the Kaledieum 

Our kindergarten students had a
great field trip visiting the

Kaledieum in Winston Salem.
Students really enjoyed the giant
slide, petting animals and doing
different science experiments. 
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Recess Champions 

2nd and 3rd Grade Field Trip to the History Museum 

Our 2nd and third grade students had the
opportunity to visit the Greensboro History
Museum. Some of the highlights included,

getting to see old cars, buildings, and a
school house. It was a lot fun learning about

different parts of history. They even had a
chance to make practice working in a

pharmacy. It is always fun getting to learn
about things that you don’t know about by

visiting new places. 

Congratulations Ms.Cox for being the
Teacher of the Year at

Washington!Here is what some of her
students said about her. Serenity

loves that Ms. Cox is nice to all her
students. Aniya loves that she treats

everyone with kindness. Bryson
loves that she had a great treasure

box.  Naylah thinks Ms. Cox is pretty.
Chandler loves talking to her and

giving her hugs. Thank you Ms. Cox
for working hard at Washington

everyday. Ms. Cox is very dedicated
to helping not only her students but

the whole school grow.

Recess Champions is group of
6 students who are also on
our school basketball team.

They have the opportunity to
work with Beyond Sports to

go one various different field
trips. They also have attended
a Swarm game and been able

to meet basketball players.
Zoe really likes having the

opportunity to explore new
places. Max really likes
meeting the basketball

players and watching their
games. The students who are

recess champions are thankful
for this opportunity! 


